Parish Clerk

From: secretary.cpredevon@gmail.com on behalf of CPRE Devon Secretary

<secretary@cpredevon.org.uk>

Sent: 21 March 2016 23:58 **To:** CPRE Devon Secretary

Subject: CPRE Devon 'Our Outdoors' Competition 2016 (formerly the Best Kept Village

Competition)

Attachments: CPRE Our Outdoors Competition 2016.pdf; CPRE Hints for Entrants 2016.pdf; Our

Outdoors 2016 Entry Form.pdf

Dear Town/Parish Council

The 'Devon Best Kept Village' competition was run by CPRE Devon for many years, but in 2014 a decision was made to reconsider, modernise and launch a replacement competition. CPRE Devon branch considered it was time to change course slightly and champion the overall 'Outdoors'. We are now delighted to attach details of our brand new competition - CPRE Devon 'Our Outdoors' 2016.

The contest will be thrown open to all community organisations in both the rural areas of Devon as well as the urban development. CPRE Devon does not just embrace green fields and rolling hills but recognises that parks, open spaces, sea fronts, riversides and canal paths etc., also form integral parts of the comprehensive mosaic that make up our countryside.

We therefore invite all Parish and Town Councils, Schools, Community Leaders and those responsible for volunteer organisations to enter the "Our Outdoors – 2016 Competition." All the information together with an entry form is attached.

There are THREE categories and entries will be judged between 31 July 2016 and 31 August 2016. The winning entries in each category will be presented with a one year CPRE Membership, a Certificate, a Plaque and a cheque for £200. Results will be announced by 30 September 2016. To take part organisations should simply study the rules, decide which category to enter then complete and post the appropriate entry form by the 30th June 2016 to:

Ivan Buxton
CPRE Devon Our Outdoors Competition
Valley View
Quoditch
Ashwater
Beaworthy
Devon EX21 5BY

or email to ibuxton16@btinternet.com

And if you have any queries, please call us on 01392 966737

We do hope that our new competition will be of interest to you and we look forward to your support.

Kind regards